
We are in the last weeks of this school year! Now 
that we have entered the final grading period, it is 
a great time to reach out to your child’s teachers 
to schedule a conference and ensure a solid finish 
to the school year. Whether on remote learning or 

in person learning, it is important to have open, 
two-way communication between school and 
home. Below are some tips to ensure that your 

meeting is successful:
Before the meeting:

1-Have a conversation with your child & ask if 
he/she would like you to discuss anything with their 

teacher.
2-Come to the meeting prepared. Have questions 

written down in order to make best use of your 
time with the teachers.

3-If your meeting is virtual or telephone, be sure to 
be in a quiet place, check to ensure you have 

reliable internet & the microphones work correctly. 
If you are meeting in person, be sure to arrive a 

few minutes earlier to park and check in the main 
office so you can start the meeting on time.

During the meeting:
1-Start the meeting on a positive note. You may 

wish to share something special about the 
teachers or a comment from your child with 

him/her.
2-Listen to the suggestions the teachers have for 
your child to do the next few weeks and in the 

summer break to best prepare for strong start to 
the next grade level.

After the meeting:
1-Share the suggestions with your child & ensure 

they understand the benefits of  following through.
2-Check DOJO, school website & our social media 

sites during the summer to best prepare for next 
school year with ample time.

As always, we are a phone call or email away to 
further support your child in their educational 

endeavors! 

5/3-5/4:  FSA ELA GR 4&5
5/4: May the 4th Be With You $2

5/5: Kona Ice Sales 
5/7: School Tshirt Day

5/10-5/11: FSA Math GR 3,4,5
5/11: Pizza Sale afterschool 

5/13: EESAC & PALS Meetings
GR 8 Science SSA

5/14: Sports Dress Down $2
5/15: Parent Appreciation Drive By

5/17-5/18: FSA ELA GR 6,7,8
5/18: Family Night at School

5/20-5/21: SSA Science GR 5 & Civics EOC GR 7
5/21: Character Dress Down $2

GR 8 Class Trip
5/24-5/25:FSA Math GR 6,7,8
5/25: Pizza Sale afterschool

5/27: Biology EOC
5/28-5/31: NO SCHOOL

See May calendars for all end of year 
meals, activities, events & testing dates. 
These are posted on DOJO, website & in 

our social media sites.
Check daily to ensure you don’t miss 

out on anything. J

5/15: “Parent Appreciation Drive By”-
Come by for treats from us to you!

*BPA South Parent shirts will be on sale 
this month

*GALA tickets are on sale


